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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
 
Reception - 87.8%   
Yr 1 - 93.1%           Yr 4 - 98.2% 
Yr 2 - 95.8%           Yr 5 - 95.6% 
Yr 3 - 98.1%           Yr 6 - 96.4% 

Weekly snapshots ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

School Meals September 2023 

 
 

Thursday, 20 July at 
2.15pm—Y6 Leavers As-
sembly/Awards 

 
Friday, 21 July—school ends at 

2pm for Summer Holidays 
 

Tuesday, 5 September—School 
reopens for Autumn term 

 

We are sorry but our phones 
have been out of order this 
week.  Until further notice, 
please email the office or 

message via the Weduc app if 
you need to get in touch  

The price of a school meal will increase to £2.47 per day 
(£12.35 per week) from next term.  Please inform the office 
before the end of summer term if you wish to change the 

current lunch arrangements for your child.  All payments will 
need to be made via the Weduc app and meals must be 

chosen at home, again via the app.  A guide is attached to 
help you do this.  This guide is also saved under ‘Parent 

Information’ on the Weduc app if you need to refer to it at a 
later date. 

 
  New and used items of uniform 

will be available for purchase 
Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday next week from 
8.30-8.45am and 3.15-3.30pm. 

All the children 
have had a 

wonderful day 
meeting their 
new teacher 
and seeing 
their new 

classroom .  
Everyone is 

very excited to 
return to school in September.   


